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Agreed Report of the Final Board of Management Meeting of the outgoing 

Board. 

 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a 

meeting on 29th November 2023. 

 

Emergency Works on the school roof have been completed and we are very 

happy with the new roof. 

 

The school will close on Friday 22nd of December at 11am and reopen on Monday 

8th January 2024 at 9am. 

 

Parent Teacher meetings are scheduled for 7th December.  

 

The Board wishes to thank the parents for supporting our Christmas Card 

Fundraiser and we will hold a fundraising Hamper Raffle  before Christmas. 

All donations for the raffle are greatly appreciated. 

 

The new Board of Management will come into effect on December 1st. 

 

Thank you to the outgoing Board with their support and help during their term 

and we are delighted with the amount of work carried out by this board. 

Following is a list of the work carried out 

A new Fence around the school. 

The school painted on the exterior. 

Two of the classrooms newly decorated. 

Clever / Smart boards  installed in each classroom. 

A new Sewage system for the school. 

New tarmac and yard markings. 

Newly refurbished toilet blocks. 

The prefab purchased by the school. 

The Wifi system upgraded. 

A new roof on 2nd,3rd,4th, and 5th classrooms. 

A  charging trolley and 30 laptops purchased. 

 

 


